Dear Victor Auzenne,

Please remove Tiniest Bar In Texas from the Agenda for the upcoming May 9th City Council meeting. We are turning in our OMV because I am out of town on business and do not know when I will be available to attend a city council meeting in order to speak in defense of this permit.

I intend to apply for the permit again, when I can set aside the proper time to prepare for and attend the city council meeting associated with this permit.

I appreciate your consideration and understanding for why I must turn in the permit at this time.

I will have a phone, but no voice mail until May 15th. If you need to reach me it would be best to email me at jasonsubt@yahoo.com

Thanks, Jason Subt, Owner: Tiniest Bar In Texas 512-902-6177